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 Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning
January 8,  2015

Dates to Remember
January 8,9,13, & 14 MAP Tests
January 19 No School - Holiday
January 20 Geo Bee 2:00
January 21 Attendance Assembly
            1:30
January 21 Early Release 2:30
January 22 APC 6:00 P.M.
January 26 Report cards go home!
January 27 100’s Day of School
                  7/8 Grades School
                  Battle of the Books
                  2:00
January 28 Chess Club Begins
January 29 3-4 Grades School
            Battle of the Books 11:30
           5-6 Grades School
           Battle of the Books 2:00
February 9 Spelling Bee 2:00
February 16 No School
February 23 & 24 No School
April 17 Science Fair

Phone Numbers:
Mrs. Allen -376 -6772
Ms. Foster– 357-6455
Mrs. Beesley – 357-6462
Mr. Sidelinger – 376-6776
Mrs. Darnell – 357-4844
Mrs. MacDonald – 373-6774
Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772
Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733
Mrs. Menzia & Mrs. 
Sandvik – 357-6458

 Judges Needed
We are in need of three 
judges to assist with the 
Geography Bee. If you are 
interested in helping please 
contact Mr. Sidelinger.

MAP TESTING

MAP testing will continue 
tomorrow. Testing will be 
completed next week on 
Tuesday and Wednesday. 

It is helpful for students to 
get a good night of sleep, 
eat a healthy breakfast, and 
come to school with a 
positive attitude.

Also, parents are not to be 
in the building during 
testing. All staff is required 
by the District and State to 
sign an agreement that we 
will maintain specific 
criteria surrounding the tests 
and test security. Thanks for 
your support and 
understanding with regard 
to the importance of these 
boundaries.

Subway delivery parents 
will need to deliver Subway 
to the Office tomorrow. 
Ms. Cherry will be in the 
hall with a table for the 
Subway orders. She will be 
supervising tests in the 
office and conference room, 
so please be quiet when 
dropping off the Subway 
orders.

Science Fair

The Science Fair will be on 
April 17.  The purpose of 
the Science Fair is for 
students to use and 
demonstrate their 
understanding of the 
scientific method.  Students 
will need to have a board 
that shows the scientific 
method and results of their 
experiment.  Students must 
also be able to explain their 
experiment and the results 
to the judges. See the 
attached packet for more 
information.

Geography Bee

The Geography Bee will be 
held on January 20. To be 
eligible for the school bee, 
interested students in grades 
four through eight will take 
a qualifying test on January 
16. The top scoring students 
will participate in the school 
competition January 20 at 
2:00.
 


